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I would like to thank the members of the Committee on Qualifications and the Board of Directors for the 
extraordinary effort that clearly went into the revision of the qualification standards. In general, I think 
they're appropriate and clear. 
 
May I suggest, however, that section 2.2.7 of the second draft is more than a little condescending 
toward Enrolled Actuaries? Will the Academy be issuing guidance to actuaries who walk that they should 
look both ways before they cross the street? 
 
David Fleiss 
Solon, Ohio 
 
It should go without saying, but I'll say it anyway: The opinions expressed in this message are not 
necessarily those of my employer or any professional organization of which I am a member. 


